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MISSING PERSON 

Ross, Gregory Lavelle 

Male, white, 37 years old 
5’11”, 230 lbs. 
Brown hair, blue eyes 

 
The Kanawha County Sheriff’s Office requests the public’s help in 
locating Gregory Ross, an adult male who was reported missing 
by his girlfriend. 
 
Gregory Ross resides in the Elkview area but has been missing 
since January 17, 2025, when he left and stopped communicating 
with his girlfriend. 
 

Deputies have received information that Mr. Ross was seen around Elk Village Apartments.  Currently, 
we do not believe that Mr. Ross is in any danger. 
 
If you have any information about Gregory Ross’s whereabouts, please contact Deputy C.M. Hill at 304-
357-0169 or the Criminal Investigative Section of the Kanawha County Sheriff’s Office at 304-357-0556. 
 
All tips and information will be handled with urgency and confidentiality. 
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